
From: David Hucks
Sent: 2/27/2016 11:28:22 AM
To: brad.dean@visitmyrtlebeach.com; John Pedersen; John Rhodes; 
Tom.Rice@mail.house.gov; Haley, Nikki; Scott.schult@visitmyrtlebeach.com
Cc: McDavid, Brennan J.; A Javanel; smiles@wmbfnews.com; Billy 
Huggins; eweaver@thesunnews.com; skiphoagland@yahoo.com
Subject: Trolls on our Social Pages Messaging our Fans

John and Brad,

8 of our fans reached out to us yesterday stating that they were being back 
messaged after they either liked or commented on  our page.

They believed these were agents of either the city or Visit Myrtle Beach (The 
Chamber).

Please know,  that we have never back messaged commentators on the
VisitMyrtleBeachSouthCarolina facebook page.

However,  I can see how an organization could stoop to such low and mean 
spirited tactics.

We will now begin monitoring and connecting with our fans asking for those 
messages to their inboxes.

Sincerely,

 <http://www.myrtle-beach.com/static/mb-logo.png>

David Hucks
Join Our 500,000 Friends On Facebook 
<http://www.facebook.com/myrtlebeachpage>
Myrtle-Beach.com

Myrtle Beach's Healthy Senior Living Magazine
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